
Dear Families, 

We are delighted to be able to offer a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity for 
two Riverside families to attend the Paralympic Games as VIP guests this 
Summer. 

In the spirit of true access, inclusion and participation, we are inviting 
expressions of interest from every family on every site. Please note that 
we are expecting to receive more expressions of interest than spaces 
available, so once these are received, a further selection process will be 
undertaken and we will communicate openly and transparently with all 
families about this process at the time. 

The details: 

 This opportunity is open to all Riverside pupils plus family 
members / carers. 

 All members of the family group must have the right to travel 
abroad. 

 There will be some media coverage of the trip for families to be 
aware of. 

 You will travel by Eurostar from London St. Pancras to Paris on 
Friday 30th August and return on Sunday 1st September. 

 Travel, hotel accommodation, breakfast and dinner will all be 
provided free of charge. 

 Entry to the Paralympic Games and other organised sightseeing 
activities will also be provided free of charge. 

If you have any further questions, or would like to express an interest in 
being considered for this opportunity, please email 
admin@riverside.bromley.sch.uk with details of everyone in your family 
who you would like to be considered. The closing date for expressions of 
interest is 12pm on Monday 4th March and we will be in touch with 
all families who have applied very soon afterwards. 

Let the games begin! 

 


